
FORESTER MARCH, 2016 1 

 

The Forester 
www.fpcivic.org 

Volume 52 Issue 03                                         Forest Park Civic Association                        MARCH  2016 

Next FPCA Meeting—JOIN US 
Tuesday, March 8th- 7pm 

Guest speaker—Amy Rosenthal 
National Church Residences Rep.  

Epworth United Methodist Church 
5100 Karl Road 

 It pleases me to announce that our at March meeting we shall have as our speaker Ms Amy Rosenthal.  
Ms Rosenthal is a representative of the National Church Residences.  She will be telling our group of the fu-
ture plans for a building on the site of the old Frank’s store on Dublin-Granville Road.  The National Church 
Residences, already, run the Senior Center at that location.  I am sure that she will reveal the proposed pro-
ject for the area and will welcome any questions which you might have. We are looking forward to seeing 
you at the meeting of Tuesday,   March 8 at the Epworth Methodist Church on Karl Road  
 

 I am happy to announce that the new directory has been proofed and will be ready for delivery by the 
end of the month. The 2016 Forest Park Directory will need to be delivered to each member’s home. We, 
therefore, can use some help for the delivery process. We have had several people step up to help, but the 
more volunteers we can muster the less time the delivery will take. Please consider helping us. My phone 
number is 614-847-1494 if you wish to contact me about this. 
 

 So far this winter we have had very few complaints about what is happening in our neighborhoods.  
The most grievous offenses seem to involve cars.  If your complaint concerns a car parked in a yard, it is a 
code violation and should be reported to 311 by phone or on line. If you report the violation on line you will 
be given a tracking number.  You may send me the tracking number, and I’ll try to help in this matter.  If the 
car or truck is park partly in the street and partly in the grass, it is a police matter.  You may report it to the 
police at 614-645-4545 *.  I understand that people are reluctant to call the police on their neighbor. If you let 
me know, the address of the offender, I’ll report it for you.  A further complaint has been that there are trash 
and recycle cans set out early or left out for days. The cans may be placed out at the curb up to 12 hours be-
fore pick up and must be remove within 24 hours after pick up.  I hope this information helps. 
 I hope to see you at our future meetings and you may call for my assistance at  
614-857-1494.  Hope to see you soon at a Forest Park Civic Association meeting or event.  We want to get to 

know the folks in our neighborhoods.   

Ed Vanasdale, FPCA President 

Parade News 
The 2016 Northland Community Independence Day Parade will be on July 4, at 11:00am down Karl Road.  The theme this year is 
“Building Our Future Together.”  The committee is already been busy putting everything in place.  If you would like some fun, 
have some sense of accomplishment and participate in the greatest social event in Northland help us.  We need folks to: 
Be on the committee 
Find sponsors 
Help on the day of the parade 
Send out emails/set up contact list 
 
Or you can help out with the Forest Park effort by helping with: 

Designing/building the float 
Bikes and Trykes 
March with the group in the parade and hand out candy 
Provide some music 
Let George Schmidt know if you have an interest.    
Georgeschmidt1949@outlook.com 

mailto:Georgeschmidt1949@outlook.com
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AREA REPRESENTATIVES 
 

Forest Park West    
 1.  Wally Veasey..…614-554-2567 or 
       Ernie Mack...….614-436-6241 or 
       Mike Stone…….….614-218-1788 
 2.  Bob Hinebaugh…….614-885-0691 
 3.  Jack Briggs ………614-846-2965 
 4.  VACANCY 
 5.  Patrick Alkire…614-846-3888 or  
        Joe Krabill……..…419-367-0118 
 

Forest Park East 
 6. Linda Hancock…….614-841-9103 
 7.  VACANCY 
 8   Steven Dhuyvetter..614-420-1637 
 9.  VACANCY 
10. Scott Prigan………614-523-2420  
11. Linda Whitmore..614-890-1065 or 
         Dave Paul……...614-325-8217 
12. Larry Markin………614-891-0038 
13. George Schmidt…614-895-7459 
14. Joyce Minor………614-975-7725 
 

City Code Enforcement  
 

            CALL 311  

FOREST PARK CIVIC ASSOCIATION OFFICERS & REPRESENTATIVES 

PRESIDENT 
Ed Vanasdale…..…………….……614-847-1494 
evanasdale@insight.rr.com 
 

VICE PRESIDENT 
Felix Quachey……………..…...…614-595-7871 
FQUACHEY@AmFam.com 
 

TREASURER 
Dan Hartzell…………………….…614-846-2784 
 

SECRETARY 
Matt Ward………..…………………614-634-1547 
 

PUBLIC RELATIONS 
Mary Sguerra…………………..…614-506-7540 
 

FORESTER EDITOR 
Rita Woeste………………….…….614-785-1555 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL SECURITY 
Felix Quachey……………………..614-595-7871 
Asst: Tim Houser………….………614-885-5654 
 

BUSINESS REPRESENTATIVE 
PJ Phillips..…………………..……614-420-1637 
 

PAST PRESIDENT 
Ken Gilbert…….………….....……614-888-3559 
 

WELCOME COMMITTEE CHAIR. 
PJ Phillips     ………..……..…..…614-420-1637 

 

NCC REPRESENTATIVE 
Felix Quachey………………...…614-595-7871 

 
 NCC DEVELOPMENT REP  

Ed Vanasdale…….…………...…..614-847-1494  

FORESTER DEADLINE 
              
 

For any other information please call 
Rita Woeste @ 785-1555. Advertise-
ments can be emailed (camera ready) to:  
              forester_ed@fpcivic.org 
 
If you encounter problems with an ad-
vertiser, please notify Cate Gilbert at 
888-3559 or email to: 
 forester_ads@fpcivic.org 
 

Foresters are available at the Karl 
Road Library, Donatos Pizza,  

Sequoia Lanes, YMCA, Gabby’s Bar 
& Dairy Queen. 

 
 

Articles for April, 2016  Forester due to 
editor by March 18, 2016. The APRIL 
FORESTER will be available Sunday, 
MARCH 3rd. Also check the website ad-
dress, www.fpcivic.org for the issue.  

FORESTER  BILLING  ADDRESS: 
 

Checks should be made payable to 
Forest Park Civic Association and 
mailed to : c/o Cate Gilbert   
            5732 Firwood Place,  
           Columbus, OH 43229 

CONTRIBUTORS THIS MONTH ARE: 
 

PJ Phillips, George Schmidt, Ken Gilbert, 
Ed Vanasdale, Felix Quachey, Mike 

Stone, Rita Woeste, Cate Gilbert 

 

Joe Hughes Roofing & Gutters 
614-891-7240 

OR 

614-778-5969 
 

    JoeHughesRoofing.com 

   36  Years Experience 
 

“Forest Park Resident’s Referrals upon Request” 

 

Licensed Bonded Insured 
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Visit us at www. pettypro.com 

2661 E. Dublin-Granville Road — Just East of Cleveland Ave. 

FOR MOST CARS UP TO 5 QTS. NOT VALID WITH OTHER DISCOUNTS  ` EXPIRES  03/31/2016 

$24.95 

                    WITH THIS AD 

890-8787 

OIL CHANGE  &  

Lube SPECIAL 

Scott Petty 

Owner/Operator 

SCOTT ’S  COMPLETE  CAR CARE  

Mon-Fri 8-5:30 ~  Sat. 8-4:00 

Scott Petty 
Proudly serving the Forest Park 

area since 1990 
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Walk with a Doc 
Is a chance to get healthy.  The idea is to walk with a doctor.  Ask questions and receive advice.  
Walk with a group of folks who give support.   
The walks take place at Woodward Park and Community Center, 5147 Karl Road.  They meet at the 
front picnic tables.  They walk on the 1st and 3rd Saturdays, 8:30 to 9:30 am.   

Schedule 
April 2, 16 May 7, 21 June 4, 18  July 2, 16 August 6, 20 September 3, 17
 October 1, 15  November 5.       End of year celebration: November 19.   

 
 Businesses may join FPCA and pay online or by printing a membership form (www.fpcivic.org) 

and mailing it to us. A Business Membership is $60. Please make checks payable to FPCA and 
send to PO Box 29160, Columbus, OH 43229.   

 
 Special Opportunity for Business Members and Advertisers: In 2015 there were 162 homes 

sold in Forest Park. FPCA volunteers and neighbors deliver Welcome folders to new residents. If 
you are a Forest Park Civic Association business member or advertiser in The Forester, you are 
invited to include a flyer or brochure in the Welcome Folder.   

 
 We are in the process of assembling 100 folders; contact us if you wish to be included. We are 

also printing new folders and 10 advertising spots are available. The front of the folder reads: The 
Forest Park Civic Association, Established 1961, WELCOMES YOU TO OUR NEIGHBORHOOD.  
Please let me know right away if you would like to be provide information about your business for 
the folder or reserve an advertising space.  

 
pjphillips064@gmail.com 

 
PJ Phillips, Business Representative, (614) 420-0163 

Remember to set your clocks forward next Sunday, March 13th! 

http://www.fpcivic.org
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Support our Local Business Members!!   
If you know of a business who would like to advertise in the Forester or just become a FPCA business 

member, have them contact PJ Phillips, 614-420-1637 or email pjphillips@kw.com, for information.  

Give some of your time for your Neighborhood, for Forest Park….. You will be glad you did 
 
Daylight continues to build each day as we head out of winter and into the formal beginning of spring.  It is a time where we can 
wake up and assess our neighborhood for the good things it has, and the work we can do to improve it. 
 
We are still in need to fill three area representative positions.  You will find that the work is light: attending the monthly meeting, 
communicating with residents, and giving support to the one week membership drive. 
 
We need an area rep. For area 4.  This is in the east central part Forest Park West including the roads of Hazlewood, Driftwood, 
Redwood (north of sandalwood) and much of 
Ironwood. 
 
Area 7 is in Forest Park East between the  Sandalwood and Penworth entrance areas off of Karl Rd.  It includes all streets off of 
Penworth. 
 
Area 9 includes all streets north of Tamarack Circle, and between between tamarack blvd. and Maple Canyon Ave. 
 
We need to fill these could to continue to be effective.  These jobs are fun, important and fulfilling.  Please contact me (Mike) at 614 
218-1788with interest or questions.  Thanks!! 
 
Mike Stone 
Past President, FPCA  

Forest Park Residents 
REMEMBER, when making a local call, you must now use the 10 digit phone 
number, including the area code, 614, for the call to go through.   

tel:614-420-1637
mailto:pjphillips@kw.com
tel:614%20218-1788
tel:614%20218-1788


6                                                                             MARCH, 2016 -  www.fpcivic.org                               FORESTER    

 

MAIL TO:  
Felix Quachey 

5270 Arrowood Loop E.  
595-7871 

Or  

Email him at  
FQUACHEY@AmFam.com 

 

Supplemental Security House Check 
Forest Park Business Members and Homeowner Members only! 

  
Use this form to have your home checked while you are on vacation. The form will be passed on to the supplemental 
security officer and the Security Officers.   
  
Name _______________________Address ________________________Phone ___________ 
  
Vacation Dates:  Depart_______________ Return _____________ Please notify____________ 
  
Address _____________________ Phone ________________Who has key?_______________ 
  
Address _____________________Phone____________________ 
  
Lights on timer? _______  Location _____________________ 
  
Radio or TV continuously on timer? _____  Location _______________ 
  
Will older children be in and out ?  Yes _______   No ________ 
  
If yes, make and model of car ___________________________ 

Attention all residents: Please send all your vacation home check requests at least a full week ahead of 

your departure. We need a little lead time for our patrol officer to adjust his schedule if the need arises. 

FPCA Security News >>>>>> 

If you witness what could be a crime in 
progress, DO NOT CALL Forest Park 
Supplemental Security. Please call the 
Columbus Police Non-Emergency number 
at 614-645-4545 and press the * 
(star) button to bypass the automated 
menu and get directly to the dispatch-
er. Of course if it is an emergency and 
you or others could be in danger of 
physical harm, then call 911. 

As Spring approaches, remember to 
close your garage door if you are not 
out in your front yard area.   It only 
takes a second for someone to come up 
the driveway and enter your garage ar-
ea.  

If you have news to share with Forest 
Park for all to be aware of, please con-
tact Felix or Tim. Their phone numbers 
are located on page 2 of this Forester. 

tel:614-645-4545
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Yard Waste & Blue 
Can Recycling 

happens on the  
same Friday, every 

other week . 

Schedule for 
Forest Park Yard 
Waste & Recycle 

dates are:  
***   

March 11 & 25 

& 
April 8 & 22. 

All of Forest 

Park pick up is 
still on Fridays,  

we are Part B 
of the  

Friday Program. 

 

Potholes,  Headaches on our Roads 

As the weather warms, along with spring flowers, one other spring visitor pops up--potholes! The City of Columbus encour-

ages residents to help with their campaign to stamp out potholes. The best way to report a pothole is to use the city’s 311 

system. You can call the 311 Service Center all year to report potholes at  (614) 645-3111 (some phones will let you dial 

just 311). E-mail requests may be sent to 311@Columbus.gov. Or you can use the city’s 311 system online 

at www.311.columbus.gov. You may file a report anonymously there, or if you want to track the progress of the request, 

you can create a login ID. Note that multiple requests are combined--your request may already have been reported and 

thus may be closed. The city prioritizes pothole reports. Please do not use broad descriptions when pointing out potholes, 

such as “several potholes on Morse Road between I-71 and Cleveland Avenue” and “lots of potholes in Forest Park.” Be as 

specific as you can: Requests should include the address or intersection of the pothole or mention 

of the closest school or a nearby landmark or familiar store or some other indication as to where 

the pothole can be quickly located. While the city does have a Facebook page for this, as a city em-

ployee must take the Facebook requests and manually enter them into the system, which can delay 

repairs. Calls or e-mails are the fastest ways to get potholes reported and patched. We will let you 

know if and when the city has its annual pothole-fixing drive. Thanks to City Liaison Dick Graham 

for providing this information.       Submitted by Ken Gilbert 

tel:%28614%29%20645-3111
mailto:311@Columbus.gov
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Rhodes Hauling & Dumpster Rentals LLC 
(614) 888-2891 

Dumpster Rentals 
Hauling Mulch, Topsoil & Gravel 

 

Craig Rhodes                       P.O.Box 297712 
Owner             Columbus OH 43229-7712 
Forest Park Resident          Rhodeshauling@gmail.com 
 

www.Rhodeshauling.com          www.Rhodesdumpsterrentals.com 

As spring begins, we hope you will volunteer to help the Welcome Committee so that all new residents to 
Forest Park receive a warm welcome. Welcome Committee members greet new neighbors and give them 
folders with informative materials about the community 
and Forest Park Civic Association.  Committee mem-
bers work in cooperation with their Area Representative 
and many Area Representative also welcome new resi-
dents. 
 
The next FPCA meeting is Tuesday, March 8th at 7 pm 
at the Epworth United Methodist Church; 5100 Karl Rd.  
The Welcome Committee meets at 6:30 pm; before the 
7 pm meeting. There are several homes that sold in 
February and folders will be distributed for delivery to 
those addresses.  
 
We are in the process of printing new Welcome folders.  Businesses are being asked to purchase ads to help 
cover the cost of the printing.  If anyone has old Welcome folders, please bring them to the meeting so that 
they may be updated and distributed as needed. The folders are in short supply; we have just enough to get 
through the next month or so.  
  
I have enjoyed delivering Welcome folders and meeting new residents. They have been very receptive and 
appreciated the welcome to the neighborhood. This is a fun thing to do!  I hope that you will join FPCA in 
serving the community as a Welcome Committee member!  I look forward getting to know you better. 
    
Please feel free to call or email, if you have any questions or to express your interest in joining the Welcome 
Committee.  
PJ Phillips, (614) 420-1637, pjphillips064@gmail.com  
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“Prices well below local & national competitors!” 

 

Forest Park Window Company 

Don’t spend $100,000 for a new home… 

Fix up the one you have for  only $2,500! 

Spend just 
change 

to make a  
big one! www.forestparkwindowcompany.com 

*local manufacturer *Factory Trained installation teams 

*Lifetime Warranty on all windows 
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FOREST PARK CIVIC ASSOCIATION 
February 9, 2016 MINUTES 

Submitted by Secretary Matthew Ward 
 

The meeting was called to order by 2016 President Ed Vanasdale at 7:00pm and started with the Pledge of Alle-
giance by all in attendance. Roll call of the officers was taken by the secretary.  

President Ed Vanasdale, opened with his remarks stating that the intersection at Karl and Sandalwood is being 
looked at by the city to possibility to add dash marks to help drivers turn around the islands to avoid possible accidents. 
He also stated that the Forest Park Pool property has been determined by the city that the pool needs to be filled in and 
building torn down by December 31 2016 and hopefully this would entice a new buyer to purchase land for use. Ed end-
ed his remarks by stating the Dick Graham would not be at the meeting and if anyone had issues to bring up to him he 
would be happy to forward them on.  

 

At 7:07pm Columbus Police Officer Scott Clinger came up to speak about some of the issues he has seen in the 
area. After introducing himself to the new in attendance he stated the main issue they have dealing with is car break-ins, 
mostly of people leaving their cars unlocked. He stated the importance of locking car doors because the majority of peo-
ple will not break windows to get into a car unless there is something visible for them to do so. However, an unlocked 
door gives them access to the trunks where people store items. Officer Clinger did state that even if you leave your car 
unlocked and your car is broken into to please still report so they can track trends in order to catch those responsible. 
Also reminded people about warming up their cars in the winter months and to try and only do so if you can be with your 
car or have a remote starter where the doors can remain locked.  

 

In regards to the new hotel compliance laws, Officer Clinger thanked the FPCA for their help in getting this law 
put into motion. It helped in the closing of the Extended Suits on Morse Road for the violations it had. He stated that it is 
the help of community involvement that gets these types of initiatives started, the officers themselves can only say so 
much. Under the new law, any city officials are able to go into the hotels that open and do inspections and the hotel 
owners permits can be tested which can lead to closure of the hotels.  

 

At 7:28 the committee reports began with the Treasure report given by Dan Hartzell. For this month the budget 
added income from the Forester and Welcome Committee and had expenses going to Supplemental Security, island 
maintenance and Welcome Committee directories. Overall the budget was in the hole for the month, but will likely be 
that way until memberships start to come in for 2016. The report was voted on and approved by the board.  

 

PJ Phillips gave the Business Membership and Welcome Committee reports saying that one new business 
membership came in from Forest Park Windows. For the Welcome Committee report she gave options for printing bids 
for the new welcome folders. She stated that the cost for folders would be offset by ad space sold within them and the 
number of folders being ordered should last for about 3 years. The board discussed the options, voted on and approved 
to go Vista print to get new folders printed.  

 

Felix Quachey started his Supplemental Security report by reminding residents that if they see a crime going to 
call the police to report first not to supplement security. Supplemental security, while being around to observe and report 
issues happening in the area do not have total authority to stop a crime in progress. Felix asked since there was addi-
tional money for additional shifts for when the weather warms up. The Treasure stated there were and if the need was 
felt it would be discussed. Otherwise Felix stated the neighborhood has remained quiet. Felix then stated the NCC re-
port from the meeting he went to. He said that the NCC pointed out some programs that the YMCA and Libraries were 
starting and encouraged residents to reach out to them for information. Felix also stated that the city has had to cut 
$600K from the code enforcement budget which would affect their ability to hire and replace retiring workers. However, 
with our area being very active we should not see too many changes. Also the Morse Road renovation plan was extend-
ed another 10 years and plans were being discussed to do the same for 161.  

 

In Public Relations Mary Sguerra stated the new island signs will be put up and is looking to do maintenance on 
the sign holders in the spring. She stated she is looking into dates for the spring garage sale.  

Dave Paul gave the membership report stating the no new memberships had been received at this point and 
brought up the membership fee to stay either stay the same or raise it to cover additional cost. The board discussed and 
agreed that keeping the same membership and increasing the number of memberships by 25 would cover the cost as-
sociated with it. At 8:03pm the board opened discussion of when to start mailing membership packets for this year. 
Dates to be determined at the next meeting.  

 

At 8:07pm the board opened to new business to discuss by any of the residents in attendance. Two residents 
stated there were having issues with a neighbor and wanted to know who and how to address to the problems. The 
board gave her information as to what was a police issue or a city code issue and gave the appropriate steps for them to 
take. They reminded all residents that the association was there to help them resolve issues so even if they reach out to 
the city or police to let the FPCA know so they can help follow up and see the issue is resolved.  

The February 2016 meeting was adjourned at 8:25pm by Ed Vanasdale.  
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Forest Park  - full of Good People & Good News  
 
Malik Moore is the new director of the North YMCA.  He is sharing his first impressions of Forest Park with 
whomever will listen.  He tells how he is seeing neighboring taking place in simple, but profound ways, 
things he has not felt or seen in other places where he has lived.  
  

Malik ran out gas and before he could get out of his car someone was pushing the car into the Y lot.  He put 
in enough gas to almost make it to a station and he ran out again.  And again before he could get out of his 
car two guys were pushing him into the station.  One offered him $10.00 to get gas.  This is just one of 
many stories that he is broadcasting to the immediate world.   
 

A recent conversation with a visitor to the North Y confirms Director Moore’s story.  Gil told me he belongs to 
a newer Y, a nicer facility in a different part of Columbus.  He has started coming to our Y because the peo-
ple are much more friendly.  The staff see him as a person.  All the Y’s are great at welcoming, but the North 
Y in his words, “goes a little friendlier.”  It reflects the community he surmised.  He is right.  Forest Park is 
special.   
  

One other thing that we can pick up from what Gil had to say is our Y is nearly 50 years old.  The facility 
needs work.  Good news!  The fitness center is getting a complete makeover.   It is going to be wonderful.  
Please plan to check it out at the end of April when the Y has its fitness center grand reopening.   
Steve Ives is the new CEO for the Metro Y.  He is singing the praises of our neighborhood as well.  On the 
top of his agenda is to help us give the youth in our community a place to grow.  He is impressed with the 
people in Forest Park.   
Scores of success stories have been told recently about the young people from our community coming up 
through the Y.  Forest Park can be proud.   
        Submitted by George Schmidt 
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Teen Work List goes ONLINE.  The Forester use to have a monthly list of teenagers from the area 
who were willing to work odd jobs in the neighborhood.  Over the past 18 months we have at-

tempted to update the list but have had few responses or updates given to us.  We are now listing 
our TEEN WORK LIST at the FPCA website. If you are interested is finding a teen to help you out or 

if you are teenager looking to do some babysitting, mowing, shoveling, then check out our 
webpage, www.fpcivic.org  We welcome any comments you may have 

about this new format. Forester_ed@fpcivic.org 
 

You may view the latest post at 
http://www.fpcivic.org/2016/02/teen-help-availability-list-available/  

  

161 Beautification 
 
The first cleanup of the year for trash pickup on 161 is scheduled for March 12.  We meet behind the Jiffy 
Lube at 9:00 AM.  The North Y will be serving breakfast.  Our goal is to have 50 people.  That way we can 

clean the entire corridor.   

Mark your calendars for April 23, June 4, July 16, August 27, October 8 and November 12 for our cleanups.   
 

There are 22 landscape boxes located on various corners.  14 people 
have signed up to take care of one.  We need 8 more.  It takes about 

an hour to clean up and plant at the beginning and about 30 minutes a 

week to maintain.  Meijer has given us $500.00 toward supplies.   
 

We are negotiating with mowing services.  We are going to put this out 
for bids.  Let me know if know of someone who would be interested in 

cutting the grass.  It is approximately 480,000 square feet.  The grass 
is on both sides of 161 and the middle strip.  It goes from 71 to Pon-

derosa.   

 
Our hope is we can keep the trash picked up and grass mowed.   

 
In an effort to bring more businesses into the solution we are making a concerted effort to recruit them to work and 

contribute.  A newsletter will go out to them quarterly.  We could use people to help hand out these and work with us in 

selling the 161 businesses on the importance of a clean, fresh looking 161. It benefits us all.   
Contact georgeschmidt1949@outlook.com    

http://www.fpcivic.org/2016/02/teen-help-availability-list-available/


16                                                                             MARCH, 2016 -  www.fpcivic.org                               FORESTER    

 

Drelyse 
 

Located on Tamarack Circle North, Lisa and Syed Feraghan have created a destination restaurant 
featuring African cuisine.  In the past 2 years the business has seed a 400% increase.  A few years 
back I predicted that once people started tasting African food it would take off like Asian and Greek 
food did when I was young.   
Lisa and Syed have been active supporters of Forest Park.  They are business members, advertise in 
the Forester, sponsor the parade and contribute to the renewal of the Circle.   
They have added some visible seating in the front where people can enjoy a meal outdoors.  Not so 
visible is the back patio with comfortable outdoor café style furniture.  Often you can be entertained by 
local musicians playing R&B, Reggae, Hip Hop and African.   
Drelyse is returning to the Zoofari food tasting festival on June 19.  They were selected as one of the 
top 100 restaurants in Columbus and the only African restaurant chosen.  This is a great testimony to 
their fare.   
The last time I was there I did not eat my normal Jollof rice with chicken, but had a new experience 
with the Beef Spinach Stew with rice tomatoes palm oil, spices and onions. There are flavors I have 
never had before.  I know I am going to get it again.  I always order the Sambusa appetizer.  It is like a 
fried ravioli with beef, but with splices that are excitingly new.  Plantain is kind of like a banana.  They 
way Lisa prepares it makes it a wonderful desert for me.   
Syed is very good at helping folks new to African food find their way to a dish that helps with the tran-
sition to the new culture if this is your first experience.  Everyone that I have taken has given it two 
thumbs up.   
Lisa recently just finished another course in culinary design.  She is constantly expanding her cooking 
horizons. I think she is a great chef.  Give yourself an enjoyable savior-faire with great food and pleas-
ant people.   
Check them at www.drelyse.com.      Submitted by George Schmidt 
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FORESTER ADVERTISING 
 

There are over 3500 copies of the Forester distrib-
uted  to residents of Forest Park East and West, 
and a few streets on the outer edges of Forest 
Park. 
 
Dispatch Consumer Services  delivers the Forester 
on the first Sunday of each month. 
 
Advertising rates for each issue for camera ready 
advertisements: 
 
Full Page                      _     _ __     150.00 
Half Page             7 1/2 “ w x 5” h            _   80.00  
Fourth Page                   3 5/8” x 5”____  ___50.00  
Business Card              2 1/2” x 3 1/2”___  __30.00  
  
 
Only black and white original photographs should 
be submitted. We cannot guarantee the quality of a 
color photograph.  An emailed word, excel, photo 
or pdf file is preferred.  Scanning copies of ads is 
not available at this time. 
 
For further information on The Forester, please call  
Cate Gilbert at  888-3559 or email to: 

 
forester_ads@fpcivic.org        
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Family Owned & Operated  

40 Years 

Central Ohio 
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